UNITED STATES SENATE
WASHINGTON, D. C.

LLOYD BENTSEN

TEXAS

July 13, 1981

Hector Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:

I have just received a transcript of your interview on
radio station KUNO in Corpus Christi. As always, you
are an able, concerned and generous friend. I am most
appreciative of your comments. One sometimes gets to
thinking that what he has done is well known and

then comes the sudden realization that it takes
reminders like yours to bring it to the attention

of the people.

B.A. and I have been concerned about the medical
problems you have experienced and certainly pleased
and comforted to know that they just can't keep down
a man with your fighting spirit.

Regard




